
         December 6, 2007 
 
 
Coaches, 
 
     We would like to invite you to attend the 2008 Cougar Relays on Thursday, 
March 27th.  We will have three divisions (1A-3A schools only):  Varsity Boys, JV 
Boys, and Varsity Girls.  All events will be run under UIL rules.  Entry fees will be 
$100 per Varsity team and $75.00 per JV team.  Please make checks payable to 
Brazos Athletic Booster Club.  A meet schedule and additional information will be 
e-mailed upon confirmation of your entry. We will be limiting the number of 
teams to 10, so please send your reply before February 1st to assure your team a 
spot in our track meet.  Entries received after February 1st will not be guaranteed 
an entry into the meet. Please send all entries via email to 
cougarrelays@brazosisd.net, dfernandez@brazosisd.net or 
estuessel@brazosisd.net
 
     We wish you a very successful year and look forward to seeing you in the 
spring.  If you have any questions, please call us at 979-478-6832. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Denyse Fernandez: Girls Head Track Coach 
Eric Stuessel: Boys Head Track Coach 
 
 
Yes, we will attend     No, we will not attend 
_____ Varsity Boys     _____ Varsity Boys 
_____ Varsity Girls     _____ Varsity Girls 
_____ JV Boys     _____ JV Boys 
 
School: 
Coaches: 
E-mail addresses: 
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